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Pupil Parliament  

  

 

 

Thank you to everyone for making today  

a special time and supporting this  

amazing children’s charity! 

 

We will be sending a cheque from our  

School for £219.55 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Year 6 School Councillors had the opportunity to work with other schools as part 

of the South Lakes Pupil Parliament. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St Mary’s Church of England School, Kirkby Lonsdale 

 النشرة الإخبارية
 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views
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Road Markings 

Rugby Tournament   

 

 

 

Please remember, assuming the weather is good, we will have no 

access to the drive to school on Monday. Apologies for the 

inconvenience as we are having markings painted on the raod 

and need to prepare the road.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Well done to all of our children who took part in the Rugby Festival this week.  
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Annual PTA MUFTI day – Nov 29th , preparing for Christmas Fair  

 

 

This year we are asking all classes to provide something for our Christmas Fair as a 

“fine” for wearing own clothes on 29th November.  

 

These are the things we need most- 

• chocolate prizes of any kind  

• tombola prizes. 

• Some small items such as small bags of sweets and stationery items which 

make great prizes for other stalls,  

 

Please donate generously which always ensures the Christmas Fair is a success! 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support of our school.  It is lovely to see our children 

engaging in so many clubs as well as all of the exciting learning taking palce 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Mr Jones  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


